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I absolutely oppose this bill.  The kicker is a surplus of taxes paid by the citizens, it 

should be returned to them.  I was insulted by the testimony today and the opinion 

that the citizens do not need this, only low income individuals do.  That is absolutely 

appalling that any politician could speak to what we, as citizens need!  If you, as 

government officials, want to help Oregonians then stop adding more taxes and work 

to make groceries and gas affordable!  You are the problem!  Follow the constitution 

and return our surplus tax dollars back to us!   


